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I write in support of the proposed electoral redistribution of the seat of Warringah. 

 

While the call was for objections, I feel it worth noting that there will be other objections to 
this redistribution and the abolition of the seat of North Sydney, so a counterargument is 
worth posting. 

 

The new electoral boundaries for Warringah get rid of the current artificial division of the 
suburbs of the Lower North Shore (Neutral Bay, Cremorne, Mosman) that align along 
Military Road and share common issues with transport access, recreational facilities, and 
housing affordability.  The unification of these suburbs in a single seat makes demographic 
sense and is long overdue. 

 

The combination with the voters of Manly and the Lower Northern Beaches also makes 
sense, as we have common concerns managing access and over-exploitation of the harbour 
and ocean foreshores, as well as common transport access issues.  Together we share a love 
for our environment, beaches, health and education. 

 

I commend the AEC for the proposed new boundaries of Warringah and can’t see a way to 
improve the current proposal. 
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